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26 March 2020 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

RE: WORK EXPECTATIONS / FAMILY WELL-BEING INFORMATION PACK 

 

It has been really pleasing to hear how many of our wonderful students have engaged with the 

activities set remotely by their teachers. Now the period of ‘lockdown’ has commenced, I wanted 

to summarise the College approach to ‘Distance Learning’. 

 

Below is a list of the expectations of the work being set by your child’s teacher: 

 

 Work will be set at least once a week for each subject either via Show My Homework, Email or 

on Google Classroom 

 Year 11 and 13 should still be set work; after Easter bridging materials will be 

provided for Year 11 – more information to follow 

 Staff will set tasks that have realistic, manageable and achievable time frames and volume of 

work 

 Where possible staff will provide links to relevant websites and add attachments to help 

support the task your child has been set 

 If you do not have a printer at home, this is no problem – your child can complete any tasks 

in their exercise books or folders or on paper 

 Staff will be frequently checking their emails and messages on Show my Homework and will 

endeavour to reply to any messages as soon as possible 

 Staff will let your child know if there is a specific task that needs to be sent back to them or 

completed in a certain way 

 Staff will be monitoring the use of Show My 

Homework and Google Classroom and may 

contact you if there has not been any activity on 

your child’s account. 

 

On the Distance Learning page which can be 

accessed through the College website (click here), I 

have also added an area which will include enrichment 

activities that students can also be doing at home to 

keep them busy and to do something a bit different and 

that will also help them learn a new skill whilst social 
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distancing or self-isolating. These will be updated regularly – keep an eye out (click here).  

 

Following the latest Government announcement on new measures to tackle the spread of 

coronavirus, it is even more important than usual that we consider not only our physical health but 

also our mental health. I have attached an information pack that has been shared by 

Buckinghamshire County Council, on ways to support each other during this anxious time. 

 

We will get through these next few months. Listen to what you are told, follow the rules and look out 

for each other.  

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Mrs Wendy Ainsworth 

 
Principal 
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